

CONSULADO GENERAL DE GUATEMALA

300 SEVILLA AVENUE, SUITE 210 CORAL GABLES, FLORIDA 33134 TEL.: (305) 443-4828 / 4829

September 9, 1991

Manuel Alzugaray M.D. Miami Medical Team Miami, Florida

Dear Mr. Alzugaray:

I take this opportunity to thank your organization, specially our dear friend Roberto Espinoza for all the valuable help given to this Consular Mission, in cooperation of medical donations sent to Guatemalan children.

Roberto and I are planning a trip to Guatemala very soon and I will like to extend to you an invitation as well, to have the opportunity to visit Hospital San Juan de Dios and other organizations.

I take this opportunity to renew to you the assurances of my highest consideration.

Most sincerely,

Gustavo A. Cope Copsul General